
This week we have been reading “The Bear Snores 
On” during our carpet times. This is a story about a 
bear who is hibernating whilst his animal friends have 
lots of fun in his den.  In our garden we made our 
very own den and acted out the roles of the different 
animals. We have been thinking of different actions 
that can be used as we retell the story. 

We have been lucky to have some nice dry days and 
have been exploring our large loose parts in the 
garden. The children have worked together to create 
obstacle courses, boats, cars and more as they let 
their imaginations run wild. Nursery staff play 
alongside the children to support the children’s 
creativity and ideas. We ask open ended questions 
such as “how can we make it stronger?” to promote 
problem solving, critical thinking and vocabulary. 
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“We can divvy up my jammy dodgers” – Tommy using 
new vocabulary from our story. 
“I’m gluing the bricks together” – Theo using tools to act 
out the role of a brick layer using our construction bricks.


